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Alabama Power Company
ATTN: R. P. Mcdonald

Vice President-Nuclear Generation
P. O. Box 2641

. . . . , Birmingham, AL 35291

~

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 1, 1980, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC
Construction Permit No. CPPR-86 brought to your attention in our letter of
September 5, 1980. We have examined your corrective actions and have no further
questions at this time.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/&,
'

ed/
Charles E. Murphy, Chief
Reactor Construction 6 Engineering

Support Branch

cc: W. O. Whitt
Executive Vice President

H. O. Thrash, Manager, Nuclear
Generation

F. L. Clayfon, Jr.
Senior Vice President

W. C. Petty, Menager-Ouality
Assurance (Design a Conetruction)

W. G. Hairston, III, Plant Manager
R. E. Hallands, Jr., QA Supervisor
0. D. Kingsley, Jr., Fbnager,
Nucln r Engineering & Technical
Servi;es
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